UNITED STATES Geologic Division
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
FEDERAL CENTER. DENVER 2. COLORADO

December 29, 1958

Mr. Howard C. Brooks
State Dept. of Geology
and Mineral Int,

Baker field Office
2033 First Street
Baker, Oregon

Dear Howard:

First let me thank you for the search for the missing map. I
located it here after a frantic search so your efforts were in vain,

I am sending you colored ozilids of the Antelope and Malhaur
City areas, for your own use., They are rough as yet and will need
some revision but are better than nothing.

Waters maps on the Post, Lookout Mt., Eagle Rock and Ochoco
Res. quadrangles have been prepared. Todate I have only a preliminary
copy of the Post quadrangle but should receive the others this winter.
I will send you my copy of the Post quadrangle if you want to copy it.
The original is at a scale of 1:31680 (or thereabouts) and I have
simplified maps of the geology for use on the Oregon State Map at
1:96,000 and 1:250,000. State your desires. I do not know how soon
the other quadrangles will come through.

Best regards,

Vo

Richard Q. Lewis

RQL/sk
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